
 
 
 

Weathersfield Conservation Commission 
Wednesday, November 9, 2022, 6:30 PM 

Weathersfield Proctor Library, Ascutney, Vermont 
 
 
A special meeting of the Weathersfield Conservation Commission was publicly warned, then held at the 
Weathersfield Proctor Library in Ascutney on Wednesday, November 9, 2022, at 6:30 PM to discuss the 
following project: 
 
Municipal Planning Grant – 2022 
The Weathersfield Conservation Commission has been tasked with creating a proposal and applying for 
a Municipal Planning Grant through the Vermont Department of Housing and Community Development. 
The purpose of this grant is to promote planning, revitalization, and development activities that 
maintain Vermont’s land use goal of compact settlements separated by rural lands. The Planning 
Commission requested that the Conservation Commission lead this project to gather information on the 
Town’s natural, historic, and scenic resources to better inform the Town when reviewing the layout of 
zoning districts and creating or amending regulatory documents related to land use. 
 
Minutes: 
  
Present: Cheryl Cox, Heather Shand, Ryan Gumbart, Jeff Pelton 
 
Ryan will draft a proposal for a grant to present to the Planning Commission. The draft will cover the 
following request: 

The Town of Weathersfield seeks to hire a contractor to consolidate, document, and expand upon 
existing data of scenic, natural, and historic resources of Weathersfield.  
 
Heather made a motion for Ryan to:  

 draft the proposal 
 email the drafted proposal to the Conservation Commission members for final comments  
 submit the proposal to the Planning Commission for their meeting on Monday, November 14 

Jeff seconded the motion. All voted in favor. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:25 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Heather Shand 
 
 


